From a humble group in 2015 of only 20 members, the club has grown to 485 members. By
2019, the club membership had grown to close to 200 members. During the pandemic, we
continued to grow, with membership now close to 500 people. Growth so farin 2022 is
approximately 15 percent. We currently schedule thirty 90-minute slots for level specific play,
allowing new members to meet new partners and/or play in an informal setting. Additionally,
we have monthly social play as well as a "Dink & Drink" potluck event. We schedule four
interclub tournaments per year, culminating in our club championship in September.

In the first seven months of 2022, we've booked almost 6,000 hours of member reservations,
which doesn't include our group events. In 2021, we booked close to 5,800 the entire year, but
we also were under COVID restrictions the first four months. Adjusting for COVID, we
increased reservations by over 60%. Our Pickleball courts are definitely busy!

For more information on Pickleball, visit our website

at https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/ and join in the fun! Residents do not need to be
members to utilize the courts, but must register with the Club and reserve their playing time
on YourCourts.

Pickleball Members at the June Tournament
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